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Director’s Message 

From Pam Bentz 

President                   

What a summer we had here in 

the Village.  Funday Sundays 

with singing, comedy and 

swimming.  Really fun for all.  

Moonlight Swim that will 

continue for a bit into fall.  

Let’s not forget the HOA Pool 

Party and the Senior Olympics.  

So many more residents came 

out and participated in these 

summer events. 

We are now falling into fall.  

Maybe not the change of leaves 

like up north but cooler weather 

which is great.  Activities still 

happening here in the Village, 

make sure to not only check out 

Cove’s Calendar but read 

through the HOA Newsletter to 

see what’s up in our community. 

“A single act of kindness 

throws out roots in all 

directions, and roots spring up 

and make a tree. The greatest 

work that kindness does to 

others is that it makes them 

kind themselves.” 

Amelia Earhart 

October HOA Meetings 

Board of Director meeting 

October 7, 2021 @ 6:30 in the 

Cardroom.  HOA Informational 

meeting is October 18th @ 6:30 

in the Auditorium.  Both 

meetings have an open forum 

for HO to ask questions or voice 

concerns.  HOA is always 

looking for members.  Bring a 

neighbor!  “There is  strength 

in numbers.  Once we show the 

world that we’re together, they 

can’t stop us.”   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Directors 

Pam Bentz  President 

pb.hoabod@gmail.com 

952-270-5261 - 941-921-0888 

 

Mike Bond Vice President 

mb.hoabod@gmail.com 

618-746-7433 

 

Mary Santiago Secretary 

mcs.hoabod@gmail.com 

941-922-9064 

 

Cheryllee Wright     Treasurer 

cfw.hoabod@gmail.com 

860-999-3497 

 

Tony Lombardo Director 

alhoabod@gmail.com 

609-280-2117 – 609-680-0240 

 

Jim Drechsel Director 

jd.hoabod@gmail.com 

201-446-9564 

 

Sal Naimo Director 

sn.hoabod@gmail.com 

941-922-4088 – 941-809-5766 

 

Patty Wells Director 

pw.hoabod@gmail.com 

386-453-4821 

 

Jim Erceg Director 

jhe.hoabod@gmail.com 

941-924-1749 – 518-796-3664 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 The Veteran’s Project is 

ongoing.  We will be contacting 

residents that we are lacking 

photos or information to 

update.  We need NAME, 

RANK, BRANCH OF SERVICE 

AND TIME SERVED.  Plus a 

photo if you have one.  Please, 

we DO NOT want to leave 

anyone out! 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The October Basket Raffle is 

ready to go!  This Fall inspired 

basket is a beauty!  You won’t 

want to miss this one for sure.  

Tickets are sold at Trivia, 

Karaoke, HOA meetings, Movie 

Night and finally, Wine 

Wednesday.   Remember all 

drawings will now take place at 

WINE WEDNESDAYS.  The 

sales from these baskets help 

fund the HOA Special Events.  

Thank you for your support 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Camelotlakesvillagehoa.com 

  Pictures for the Community 

Slideshow can be emailed to the 

website Director Jim Drechsel 

jdhoabod@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

September Basket Winner 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

And the winner is….OMG! 

Sandy Lewandowski won again! 

Maybe she should buy our 

lottery tickets  LOL 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We were happy to honor our 

HOA volunteers at a luncheon 

in September.  Thanks to all of 

you for supporting us through 

the years and hopefully in the 

future as well. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder on Digging 
 

Before you dig in your yard, 

please have the sprinklers AND 

Sprinkler underground sensor 

wires located.  This doesn’t 

apply to established flower beds 

beside your home but does in 

the main parts of the yard.  
 

 

Get’er Done 

 

Repair or Maintenance requests 

for any problem at your lot OR 

common amenity (roads, 

auditorium, or pool, etc.) within 

our community can be reported 

to COVE by anyone.  There are 

several ways to do this but, the 

best are to submit an email to 

camelothelp@covecommunities

.com or fill out a maintenance 

request at the office in the 

clubhouse. 
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